
 

 

Civic Association Meeting in the Clubhouse and virtually (hybrid) was held 

with Frederick Mayor Michael O'Connor on November 8, 2023  

Our Mayor knows the city - he was born here and was an Alderman before 

becoming Mayor. He has had a lasting interest in improving conditions here.    

He told us about what is happening in Frederick today, and what plans are 

underway for our city in the future, it was a presentation we really wanted to see.   

He came prepared to talk about a large number of topics that included, our traffic, 

the crime rate, and many more. This was our chance to hear from our Mayor on a 

number of important topics of concern to residents of Frederick.   

There were many questions het answered! We had an opportunity to talk directly 

with the Mayor. We had personal contact with the Mayor.   

For those who missed the presentation by the Mayor on 11-8-23 or would like to 

see it again, the link below provides a youtube possibility. If you place your cursor 

on the picture you will note several icons. The one on the extreme right will 

provide full screen display. Also the CC icon will give you closed captioning. 

Unfortunately the two virtual questions were not responded to because of very long 

dialogue by those in the Clubhouse. Hopefully the extensive discussion by those in 

the Clubhouse covered those questions. 

Video link below, click on it 

https://youtu.be/oeRFV5wIDXo 


